
 

Environmental Planning   •   environmentalplanning.ucdavis.edu   •   530-304-3898   •   environreview@ucdavis.edu 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: April 1, 2022 

Re: NOA Correction for the Folsom Center for Health Master Plan (SCH No. 
2021120006) 

 

A Notice of Availability (NOA) was released for the Folsom Center for Health Master Plan (Master 
Plan or project) Draft Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) on March 30, 2022, to solicit 
comments on the environmental analysis. Upon release of the NOA, an error in a portion of the NOA 
was identified such that the dates of the public review comment period were stated correctly in one 
place and incorrectly in another place. The revision is provided below, and the NOA with the 
corrected public review comment period dates is attached.  

The following correction has been made to the second to last paragraph on page 2 of the NOA. New 
text is underlined, and deleted text is strikethrough. 

Public Review and Comment: The public review period for the Draft EIR starts on March 
30, 2022, and ends on May 16 9, 2022. Formal comments regarding the Draft EIR may be 
submitted in writing via mail or email and received by UC Davis prior to the close of the 
public review period. Written comments regarding the scope and content of the Draft EIR are 
due no later than May 16, 2022, at 5:00 pm. 
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